
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

SUL (Secretariado Uruguayo de la Lana - Uruguayan Wool Secretariat) 

gives proof that mulesing has never been nor is currently practiced in 

Uruguayan sheep production. It is not justified, neither for climate nor 

sanitary reasons. 

 

Our organization is at disposal to accompany anyone who wants to visit 

sheep production systems in different areas of our country to check this 

situation. 

 

 

 

 

Ing. Agr. Romeo Volonté 

Manager 

rvolonte@sul.org.uy 

 

      Montevideo,  August 14th, 2020 

 


